
 

         Newsletter - Friday 13th October  

School Diary for Week Ahead  

Mon 16th 
October  

Year 4 Swimming lesson AM - Kit required 
Year 6 PE - Kit required 
Football club 3:15 - 4:15 

Tues 17th 
October  

Year 2 PE - Kit required 
Fitness Club (year 3&4) 3:15 - 4:15 

Wed 18th 
October   

Year 3 and 5 PE - Kit required 
Performing Arts Club 3:15 - 4:00 

Thur 19th 
October   

Year 1  and 4 PE - Kit required 
Fitness Club (year 5&6) 3:15 - 4:15 

Fri 20th 
October   

Reception PE  
Flu Vaccinations for reception, year 1,2,3 and 4 
from 9:15 onwards. 
School closes for half term holidays. 

Mon 30th 
October 

School re-opens for remainder of term 
Year 4 Swimming lesson AM - Kit required 
Year 6 PE - Kit required 
Football club 3:15 - 4:15 
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Reception   Erin Wallace 
Year 1        Gracie-Mae Thirkell 
Year 2        Mia MacGregor 

Year 3        Brooke Marriott 
Year 4        Chloe Jones  
Year 5        Thomas Preston 
Year 6        Cameron Abbott 

         Willington Primary School 

 
 

 
 
 

Fitness Star Award  
Rebecca Britton  

Attendance League 
 

1st Scooby Rovers Y3 
2nd Dora Wanderers Y1 
3rd Squarepants FC Y5 

 Christmas Dates for Your Diaries!  
This year our school Christmas shows for Early Years and 

Key Stage 1 will be on the following dates:-  

Nocturnal Animals Visit Reception Class  
Children in reception class have been learning about night 

and day this week. On Tuesday they had some special 
visitors in the form of 

nocturnal animals. 
Children began their 
nocturnal journey by 

reading the book ‘Owl 
Babies’ and were   

fascinated when a real 
owl came to see them! 
Children were able to 
stroke and hold the 
animals. Evie said 

“There were mice and 
they crawled every-
where!” and Finley 

couldn’t believe that 
the lizards tail fell off 
when it was scared! 

As you can see          
children had a              

wonderful time, not so 
sure the snake was a 

hit with everyone 
though!   

‘It was hard to keep hold 
of the mouse!’ 

Nursery and  
Reception  

Tuesday 12th December at 9:30am 
Wednesday 13th December at 1:30pm 

Year 1 and  
Year 2 

Tuesday 12th December at 1:30pm 
Wednesday 13th December at 9:30am 

 Breakfast Club Success!  
Our Breakfast Club has been shortlisted for the Best 

Breakfast Club in North East England Award in the 2017 
Kellogg’s Breakfast Club Awards. Their independent      
judging panel is now in the process of selecting the            

winners! A prize of £1,000 will be given to one winning 
school from each region.  

The Grand Winner of the Kellogg’s 
Breakfast Club Awards will win a 
Breakfast Club makeover, worth 
up to £5,000. Winning Clubs will 

be invited 
to an   

exclusive 
award  

ceremony at the Houses of Parliament. 
The winners will be announced on 30th 

October - keep your fingers crossed!   


